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 As parishioners we offer our sincere 
sympathy, prayers and support to the family 
members of those who have died recently: 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED 
Anita Kennedy, (née Headley) 

formerly Elmwood Terrace 
Anne Bailey (née Toner), formerly Conor Park 

Gerard McCorry, Glenholme Avenue Taghnevan 
 

MONTHS MINDS AND ANNIVERSARIES 
 

SATURDAY 3 SEPTEMBER (VIGIL)  7.00PM 
Pauline Little (MM), St Winifred’s Terrace 

Hugh Conway (MM), Ashwood 
Kevin Maye, Manor Drive 

 

SUNDAY 4 SEPTEMBER 9.00AM 
Lily Maxwell, Oakridge 

Elizabeth McGeown (née Scullion), Carrickmacross 
John and William Carville, Arthur Street 

 

SUNDAY 4 SEPTEMBER - 10.30AM 
Charles Scullion, Francis Street 

Mary Martin, formerly New Street 
Seamus Loughran, Cafolla Gardens 

Emily Fox (née Monteith), Meadowbrook, Craigavon 
Francis O’Neill, formerly Downshire Avenue 

Kathleen Hill, Florenceville, Magheralin 
 

MONDAY 5 SEPTEMBER - 10.00AM 
Thomas McDonald, Clara Street 
Laura McCluskey, Shankill Street 

Mary McConaghy, Brownlow Terrace 
Doris Rooney, Rampart Street 

Annie Dummigan, Silverwood Drive 
 

TUESDAY 6 SEPTEMBER - 10.00AM 
Eileen Shanks (MM), New Street 
Jim McCann, Magheralin/Ulster Street 

Maggie Kerr, North Street 
John and Kathleen Gaskin, New York 

 

WEDNESDAY 7 SEPTEMBER – 10.00AM 
Damien Kerr, North Street 

Brian Armstrong, Church Walk 
Terry Doyle, Riverglade Manor 

Thomas Simmons, Drumlin Drive 
Paul Harbinson, Pinebank, Craigavon 

Alex McVeigh, Ashwood 
 

THURSDAY 8 SEPTEMBER – 10.00AM 
Elizabeth McCluskey, Shankill Street 

Claire Fox, Drumlin Drive 
Nillie Harbinson, Prospect Way 

 

FRIDAY 9 SEPTEMBER - 10.00AM 
Albert Lavery, Antrim Road 

David Atkinson, Taghnevan Close 
 

SATURDAY 10 SEPTEMBER - 10.30 AM 
Margaret Lavery (MM), Innisfail Walk 

Oliver Mawhinney, Inglewood 
Bernadette McGeown, Ulster Street 

 

SATUDAY 10 SEPTEMBER (VIGIL) – 7.00PM 
Vincent McConville, Ulster Street 

Karen McKeag, Oakridge 
 

*************************************************************** 
ETERNAL REST GRANT UNTO THEM O, LORD 

MAY PERPETUAL LIGHT SHINE ON THEM, AMEN! 
 

************************************************************** 

We extend a warm welcome to all who attend our church. We hope you will find 
our parish community a place where your life of faith will be nourished. Your 

prayers, your presence and your talents are most welcome! 
May God bless all of us. 

OUR PARISH BULLETIN 
SAINT PAUL’S PARISH, SHANKILL 

 

SUNDAY 4th September 2022 
 

4th SUNDAY IN 
ORDINARY TIME 

24-HOUR NUMBER FOR ALL 
SICK CALLS AND 
EMERGENCIES 

TEL: (028) 3832 3161 
 

Parish web: www.lurganparish.com 
Facebook: @lurganparish 

Parish App: Parish365 
Download App Store or Google Play 

 

Saint Vincent de Paul, William Street: 
(028) 3832 5725 

 

SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN AND  
ADULTS WHO REQUIRE PROTECTION: 

Dromore Diocesan 
Designated Liaison Person 

Mrs Patricia Carville. Tel. 077 8991 7741 
 

Saint Paul’s Parish Safeguarding 
Representative and Parish Sacristan. 

Telephone: 07563 293429 

OUR PARISH CLERGY 
Canon Liam Stevenson, PP VF Fr Colum Wright, CC 
Telephone: (028) 38323161  St Paul’s Presbytery 
Fr Jozef Wozniak, S.Chr  54 Francis Street, 
Telephone: (028) 3834 9338  Lurgan BT66 6DL 
66-70 North Street   Telephone: (028) 3832 7173 
Lurgan BT67 9AH   colum.wright@btinternet.com 
 

Our Parish Deacon: Rev Kevin Devine (028) 3832 3161 
Email: deaconkevin628@gmail.com 

 
ST PETER’S PARISH 

MASS SCHEDULE 
 

Sunday 
Vigil 6:00pm (Saturday) 

8:00am, 10:00am (po polsku) 
and 12 Noon 

  

Weekdays 
Monday to Friday: 8:00am 

Tuesday and Friday:7:00pm 
Saturday 9.30am 

 

Saint Peter’s Parish Office 
Parish Secretary 
(028) 3832 3161 

stpetersparishlurgan@dromorediocese.org 
 

Office Hours 
Monday 10:00am – 1:00pm and  

1:45pm –4.00pm 
Tuesday–Thursday 9.00am – 1.00pm and 

1:45pm – 4.00 pm  
Friday 9.00am–1.00pm  
and 1:30pm –2:30pm 

 
ST PAUL’S PARISH 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Sunday 
Vigil 7:00pm (Saturday) 

9:00am and 10:30am. 
 

Weekdays 
Monday to Friday: 10:00am 

Saturday 10.30am 
 

Saint Paul’s Parish Office 
Parish Secretary 

Telephone: (028) 3832 1289 
Email: 

stpaulsparishlurgan@dromorediocese.org 
Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 9.00am to 12.30pm 
 

Requests for Anniversaries/Month’s Mind 
 

Polite reminder: Notices should be left 
into the Parish Office on or before 

12 noon each Wednesday if 
they are to be included in the Bulletin. 

The diocesan stipend is £10.00. 

REMEMBER THEM, O LORD 

GENTLE REMINDER 
 

If you have taken a bulletin during Mass, please 
take it home with you. Thank You 

 
Thank you to everyone for your generous 

donations to the Food Bank. 
 

Unfortunately, the Food Bank is unable to 
accept perishable goods. 

 

The parish office area will be open daily from 
9am until 12 Noon Monday to Friday. for all 
donations to be dropped off.  Thank You!  

FOOD 
BANK 

OFFERTORY COLLECTION 
Sunday 28th AUGUST £1,156.28 
Thank you for your continued generosity. 

Anyone wishing to receive a  
Coeliac host please make yourself 
known to the Sacristan.   Thank You 

Better Together Tea Dance 
 

Sunday 4th September 3pm -5 30pm 
The Hub Brownlow Road Craigavon. 

 

For transport contact. 
Rose McCann:   07788 965643 
Mary Watkins:    07840 985576 

 
 

We are very excited that St. Paul’s Liturgy Group will return to singing and leading 
the readings, prayer of the faithful and taking part in the offertory procession at the 
10.30am Mass from Sunday 18th September. 
 

New members, male and female, from PRIMARY 4 upwards are now very welcome 
to join. 
 

There is no audition to join the choir but enthusiasm and lots of effort are essential! 
All hymns are learnt from memory and regular attendance at rehearsals and 
Sunday Mass is expected. 
 

If you would like to join us please contact: 
Pat McAlinden, Choir Director on 07540 705236 for further details. 

“To sing is to pray twice”  St. Augustine 

ST PAUL’S JUNIOR CHOIR 
RETURNS 

IRISH LANGUAGE CLASSES 
 

Registration for Irish language classes will take 
place in the Gaelic League, North Street on 

Monday 5th September 
from 7pm until 8.30pm.  

 

Classes will begin on 
Monday 12th September. 

 

Ta failte roimh gach duine. 

SATURDAY WORKSHOP 
 

WHEN IT IS DARKEST: ‘Understanding Suicide’ 
Suicide can affect any one of us and despite the scale of devastation for 

individuals, family and friends, it is still poorly understood. This workshop will 
untangle the complex reasons behind suicide and dispel unhelpful myths. It will 

also provide compassionate advice on how best to help someone vulnerable and 
support those struggling through the tragedy of suicide to find strength in the 

darkest of places. 
 

Saturday, 24th September 2022  40 Sterling / 45 Euro 
Please share with anyone who may be interested. 

 

Workshop Facilitator: Father Hugh Lagan SMA 
Fr Lagan is a priest with the Society of African Missions and a chartered clinical 

psychologist. He has led retreats, workshops and trainings internationally on 
psychological and spiritual well-being, positive change, trauma, mental health and 

resilience 
.Please contact Jacinta or Louisa to reserve your place: 

TEL: 028 (048 from ROI) 3082  964 
EMAIL admin@dromantineconference.com 

MOYRAVERTY 50+ GROUP 
 

Monthly Tea Dance takes place in 
St Anthony’s Parish Centre 

on Thursday 15th September 
8.00  -  10.30pm 

£4 (includes light supper) 
 

Raffle Prizes 
 

Music by: Mons Wheeler 

A missionary group from Bethlehem,  
The Holy Land will be visiting 

St Paul’s Church next weekend 
10th and 11th of September to sell religious 
articles (Crucifixes, Rosary beads, Nativity 
cribs and Plaques) made out of olive wood 
in Bethlehem to help and support the poor 

Christians families. 
 

Any help you could give them would be 
appreciated. 

 
 

With great joy and thanksgiving we 
welcome the following children into our 
parish community who were baptized 

during the past week: 
 

Daíre Colm Fox 
Maisie-Leigh Joanne McAlinden-Geraghty 

Nancy Cissy Campbell 
 

All parents wishing to have a child 
baptised in St Paul’s Parish, must contact 

the Parish Office by telephone: 
(028) 3832 1289. 

 

One month’s notice is required. 
Baptisms take place on the second and 

fourth Sunday of each month. 

BAPTISMS 

 
************************** 

ADORATION CHAPEL 
 

Our Lady of Fatima Prayers Family 
Rosary Devotion 7 - 8pm 

Tuesday 13 September and 
Tuesday 13 October 

 

ADORATION CHAPEL 
EDWARD STREET 

9.00AM TO 7.00PM 
  

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society based 
in the Ozanam Centre 

14 – 16 William Street is urgently in 
need of a van driver to help with the 
delivery and collection of furniture 

and clothing.  
 

The driver has to have a clean van 
driving licence and be over 26 
years of age. The post entails 
working up to 3 days a week. 

 

For enquiries call Alison 
(028) 3832 5725 Ext 3. 

Van Driver 
Urgently needed 

Pathways – Adult Faith Development Programme 
Two-year, part-time course, now enrolling for 2022-2023 intake 

Have you ever thought about exploring your faith… or wished that you could 
broaden your understanding of your faith?  Would you like to explore, discuss and 
reflect upon issues and questions of faith, the Church, and how to link faith to 
life?  If the answer is “yes”, then Pathways may be for you. 
 

The course runs one Saturday per month (10 am – 4:30 pm) from October to June, 
either in-house at Drumalis, Larne or online via Zoom. 
 

To register for Pathways, please contact Drumalis during office hours (Mon-Fri, 9 
am – 5 pm) – 028 28276455/28272196 or email maura@drumalis.co.uk  Further 
information also available on Drumalis website: http://www.drumalis.co.uk 

Growth in Prayer and Reflective Living 
Do you feel restless, do you sense there is a deeper meaning to life, that God is out 
there but you feel disconnected. The Growth in Prayer and Reflective Living may 
be for you. 
This 20 session course via Zoom between September and March is based on the 
insights of Ignatian Spirituality. For further details, have a look at the Drumalis 
Facebook page or website or contact Drumalis during office hours (Mon-Fri, 9 am – 
5 pm) – 028 28276455/28272196 or email drumalis@btconnect.com   
 

Walking Football 
Recommencing Friday 9th September 12.00 

noon - 1pm  -  Main Hall, Jethro Centre, 
Refreshments provided 

This is a great opportunity for men to try a little 
exercise, meet new people and most of all have 

some fun.  Do not worry if you are unable to 
play, come along and enjoy the company and 

the craic.  Cost £3.00 
For further information, please contact: 
Carmel or Andrew on (028) 3832 5673. 

 

St Oliver Plunkett Guides  
Registration Evening 

Will be held on top floor of Ozanam Centre for 
parents of all new and returning members from 
6:30-7:30 on Tuesday 13th September 2022.  
Places available in all sections:  Cygnets P1-P2, 
Brigins P3-P6, Guides P7-year 10 and Rangers 
year 11-year 14.  
This will be a drop in session to sign up and ask 
any questions.  
We look forward to seeing the girls on 20th 
September 6:30-8pm 
Tel: 07710724361 
Email: kerry.2.daggett@bt.com 

THURSDAY 8TH SEPTEMBER 
THE NATIVITY OF THE BLESSED 
VIRGIN MARY  -  We celebrate the 

Nativity of Mary who brough the dawn of 
hope and salvation to the world.  


